
From: Fight Like Mason Foundation <fightlikemason@gmail.com>  
Sent: July 29, 2022 2:43 PM 
To: Tammy Fowkes <tfowkes@amherstburg.ca> 
 
Subject: Re: Request to Amherstburg Town Council 

 

 
[EXTERNAL EMAIL] DO NOT CLICK links or attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the 

content is safe. 

 

Hi Tammy & Amherstburg town friends!  

 

 

Hope this email finds you all well and you are staying cool this hot summer week!  

 

Just wanted to follow up with you guys as we are getting close to September already ( SO hard to 

believe!) and we were going to take you up on your offer by doing the flag raising ceremony 

along with the proclamation ? ?  

 

It was so well received by our community and the honour to have our flag raised was so 

meaningful to us and the family that hoisted it! 

 

Let us know if we need to fill out anything specific, the proclamation would be similar and our 

flag raising ceremony would be the same as well! 

 

Talk soon ! 

 

Iain Macri 

Vice President 
Fight Like Mason Foundation 
e: fightlikemason@gmail.com 
m: 519-971-6107 
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